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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am very much opposed to changing the current abortion laws, and believe that the proposed changes remove
 all protections for the mother and give no safeguards.
I believe that, for the sake of both mothers and babies, that other options could be explored. Then there would
 be real "choice" involved for women.

Yours faithfully

Kerry Geinitz
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